
 
 

 
Project Scope: 
 Street Reconstruction 
 Sidewalk Replacement 
 Storm Sewer 
 Sanitary Sewer 
 Watermain 
 
Construction Schedule: 
Start: 
September 2022 
Substantial Completion:  
June 2024 
Final Completion:  
July 2024 
 
City of Grand Meadow 
112 Grand Avenue East 
PO Box 38 
Grand Meadow, MN  55936 
Scott Kerrins, City Administrator 
 
 
Contractor: 
Ulland Brothers, Inc. 
Albert Lea, MN   
 
Engineer: 
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
2900 43rd Street NW 
Suite 100 
Rochester, MN  55901 
Phone: 507-208-4332 
www.bolton-menk.com  
 
Lane Welch 
Primary Resident Contact 
Cell: (507) 226-3469 
E-mail: lane.welch@bolton-menk.com 
 
Derek Olinger, P.E. 
Grand Meadow City Engineer 
Cell: (507) 525-2685 
E-mail: derek.olinger@bolton-menk.com 
 
 
 

2022 Street & Utility Improvements Newsletter 
Newsletter No.5 – October 12, 2022 

 Project Update 
During the week of October 10th, crews continued sewer main installation on 
Main Street. Crews also began watermain installation on the north end of 
Main Street.  

During the week of October 17th, crews will continue watermain installation 
heading south on Main Street. Private water and sanitary service connections 
will also begin.  The construction of storm sewer may also begin. If so, this 
work will start on the south end of main Street and progress north.  

ATTENTION TO ALL RESIDENTS ON TEMPORARY WATER: Over nights 
extended periods of time when water usage is limited, please allow one of 
your faucets to run slightly. (You will not be charged extra for this water 
usage). This will help prevent the temporary line from freezing as overnight 
temperatures drop. Continue this until the temporary service is no longer in 
use.  

Reminder: Once utility installation starts, there may be intermittent short-
term water service interruptions. You will be contacted prior to any planned 
shut-downs.  

Contacts  
If you have questions or concerns at any time, please contact Lane at 507-
226-3469 or lane.welch@bolton-menk.com.   

Winter Expectations 
We have been reviewing work schedules with the contractor since work has 
started. For the time being, there is a reasonable expectation that the 
current work area within Main Street will not be paved before winter freeze- 
up. If this ends up being the case, the road, driveways, and sidewalks will be 
returned to a drivable and maintainable gravel surface over the winter and 
then paved early next spring. 

 Project Website 
A project website has been created to access project information and 
updates. To access this site, use the following address: 

https://clients.bolton-menk.com/grandmeadow2022/  
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